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The Last Week

We have a great last week together planned.
There will be lots of opportunities for the
children to explore and enjoy the toys and
enhancements in our classroom before the
summer holidays begin on Friday at 3.15pm.
As we take our displays apart this week, we
will be sending bits and pieces home.

On Wednesday, please continue to ensure your
child wears their PE kit as they will have their
final PE lesson.
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We are so proud of all of our Early Years
children who had two transition days in their
new classes in preparation for September last

week. The classrooms were calm and it was

new learning environments.
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Tapestry:

As we work through the final
observations on Tapestry, we will
begin to download the children’s
journals. Please look out for an
email notification asking you to
download your child’s PDF
journal. Please note, if you want
to download any photos or
videos directly from Tapestry,
you will only have access until
Friday 18t July.

Any questions, please ask Mrs
Locke.

No more reading books will
be sent home. Please return
any you might find at home.




